Reminders:

Please arrive at school by 8.45

ReSll[ence am and collect at 3:15 pm.

Empathy

Please name ALL clothing.

Self- awareness

Your child’s Teacher is Mrs

Positivity Johnsor New Delaval
Exce“'ence Teaching assistants: Mrs McRae Prlmary
. . and Miss Gibson
Communication School
TeamWO rk Tuesday - homework to.be
chould bo on Tapesty. Spring 1

Thursday — homework is put
onto Tapestry.

Reception
Reading books will be read 2023 - 24

weekly and changed when
necessary for your child’s
reading development. — this is
usually on a Wednesday

School contact number
01670 353255




JULIE CHEN

Spring Term 1

Dear Parent/ Carer,

We hope you all had a wonderful
Christmas holiday!

We are looking forward to a fun
filled term in Reception at New
Delaval Primary.

This half term we will be thinking
about what we want to be when we
grow up. We will be looking at
people who help us in our society
and their job roles.

If you are a parent or carer who has
a job that helps people i.e. shop
assistant, pharmacist, builder,
paramedic, dentist, teacher etc and
you would feel comfortable talking
to the children about your job and
how you help people then let us
know! We will be looking to invite
grownups in as part of our topic!

Please keep an eye on Tapestry,
homework will be put on there
every Thursday!

Thankyou Early Years Team

Overall Topic:

When | grow up

We will also be looking at:

People who help us

When | grow up | want 1o be ...
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When | grow up

e look at photos together when your
child was newborn, a baby, a
toddler and now. We would love to
see these on tapestry! Notice how
they have changed, what can you
do now that you couldn’t do as a
baby?

e Learn your address and practise
what you would say if you were in
an emergency and had to call 999.

e Create your own emergency vehicle.
Think about its features - sirens,
hosepipes and ladders, bright
colours. You could make your
vehicles out of old boxes, bottle tops
and cardboard tubes.

e Make your own ‘people who help us’
costume. Borrow an adult’s hat to
be a helmet or a shirt to be a
doctor’s coat. Pretend you are the
person who is helping. What would
you do? What would you say?

* Draw a picture of someone who has
helped you in the last few weeks.
Write some short sentences to
describe what they did.



